Holy Thursday collection Thank You! (For the Bulletin)

We wish to thank all those who helped make the Holy Thursday collection a great success! \$5,659.50 was sent to St. Bernard's Hunger Programs and the same amount was sent to Blessed Trinity for their Food Pantry. Deborah Gisewhite who heads the Food Pantry at Blessed Trinity told us that 99 North High School students received food from the "Backpack Program" via the Food Pantry Program in the month of April. The High School is so excited to have this program to help students at risk.

Patty Ayers that heads the Hot Meal Program at St. Bernard's Church ask me to convey their thanks for helping them provide food for so many hungry families and individuals. All that you gave goes directly to help these programs for those in need. God Bless you all!

(Joan if you could run twice that is great....if not....once is good!)